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Construction Alert – APRIL 2021 

City of  
Newport Beach 
PACIFIC COAST 
HIGHWAY AND 
BAYSIDE DRIVE 
 
April 21-22, 2021 
9:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m. 
 

Dates and times are subject to change 
due to operational factors or inclement 
weather.  

WHAT 
Upcoming scheduled maintenance work involves replacing several 
manhole frames and overs and cleaning out the regional sewer pipeline 
to ensure the longevity of the pipes. Manholes or maintenance holes are 
used to access the pipeline for cleaning and maintenance purposes. 

WHEN 
Anticipated Duration 
April 21-22, 2021 
 

Working Hours 
Nights from 9:00 p.m. – 5:00 a.m. 

 

Dates and times are subject to change due to operational factors or inclement weather.  
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
Traffic control will be set up to access the location which will consist of 
lane reductions and possible turn restrictions. Noises such as 
jackhammering and vacuuming may be heard. Efforts will be made to 
mitigate the impacts to the best extent possible.  

WHERE 
This work will take place at the intersection of Pacific Coast Highway and 
Bayside Drive in the City of Newport Beach near the OC San Bay Bridge 
Pump Station. 

 

Questions? 
 
Construction Hotline 
714.378.2965 

ConstructionHotine@ocsan.gov 

www.ocsan.gov/BayBridge 

 

Work Area 


